6 Gayton Crescent
London NW3 ITT

10th August 2015
Mandeep Chaggar
Regeneration and Planning
Development Management
LB Camden
Town Hall
Judd Street
WC1H S8ND

Dear Mr Chaggar
37 & 39 Rudall Crescent, NW3 1RR

Planning Ref: 2015/1168/P — OBJECTION to Planning Application

I wrote on 15th April 2015 to object to a number of aspects of the above Application.

I have looked at the Camden Planning website and there seems that little or nothing has
happened. I remain very concerned about the proposed changes.

T have tried to call you but failed.

I would be grateful if you would let me know what is happening. Please call me on the
above telephone number(s) or write to me.

With thanks.

Yours sincerely

R.J. Dowsett



